
KECK tad&
TELEPHONE (402)-489-6575/P. 0. BOX 6006 'LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68506

Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport Pa 18088

Dear Mr, Geary,

Tiffis letter is to confirm your reception of our Test broadcast on the morning

of January 20th 1969. We wish to apoligisefor the lona delay in answering your

request for confirmation, but Joe Moell is no longer Chief Engineer here at the

station. All OSL reauests were missolaced and I just found them. Your report is

vwry clear and concise. Thank you for your patience.

Yours Truly

AR GUERRA CHIEF ENGINEER

5000 watts at 1530 kc


